
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.60/2023-24                         Date: 19 Oct, 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
The school is organising a Dandiya Night on the repeated request of the children on 20th October, 2023 from 
5.00 pm to 8.00 pm  
 
Students safety and security is of utmost importance to the school. Students will be allowed entry only after 
showing the Passes issued by the school along with the School Id cards. Parents are requested to drop off their 
wards at Gate No 2 at 5.00 pm and collect their wards from Gate no 1 after showing the Parent Id cards as per 
the dispersal schedule given below: 
 

Classes   IV, V   7.30pm  
 

Classes   VI, VII, VIII   8.00 pm  
 

Classes  IX, X, XI, XII 8.30 pm  
 
The Class teachers will disperse the respective students from Gate No 1 
 
It is advised that children must not carry cell phones or expensive gadgets/ jewellery items.  Children are advised 
to dress up modestly and revealing garments are not permitted. Such students will not gain entry into the 
premises.  
 
The Food stalls are being put up in the school lawns, students may procure food items on payment basis The 
rate list will be shared by the Class teachers in Class BCGs.  
 
The school will hold normal classes from 07.50 a.m. to 01.00 p.m. for classes I to XII on 20 Oct, 23.  The buses 
will move one hour 20 minutes earlier from the school to disperse bus users.  Dispersal of self – escorted and 
van users will take place at 01.00 p.m. sharp from school gate No. 1  
 
The buses for Pre Primary Wing will depart at 11.20 a.m on 20 Oct 2023 and the self-escorted and van user’s 
dispersal will take place at 11. 30 a.m.  
 
 

Wishing you all a very Happy Navratra, Durga Puja and Dusshera! 
 
 
          Asha Prabhakar 
                        (Principal) 
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